
 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! The Housing Authority of Baltimore City (HABC) is pleased to 

announce that it will accept all 29,812 applications received during the opening period of its 

Public Housing, Senior Housing, and Mixed-Population waiting lists. This decision was 

based to effectively broaden housing opportunities and to further fair housing to low-income 

families in Baltimore City. 

HABC will use a random sequence generator to determine the order on the waiting list for all 

the 29,812 applications received during the August 1st through August 14th opening 

period. 

When vacant units become available, HABC will select the applicants in their order on the 

waiting list and in accordance with HABC’s admissions requirements set forth in HABC’s 

Admissions and Continuing Occupancy Policies.  

As housing units become available, those next on the waiting lists will be contacted to 

complete a full eligibility application screening. To be considered for assistance, 

applicants must obtain and provide the following information: 

➢ Valid Photo Identification card (for all family members 18 and older) 

➢ Birth Certificate (for all family members) 

➢ Social Security card (for all family members) 

➢ Income for all family members (must be dated within 60 days of the eligibility 

appointment) 

Reminder: It’s important to keep your contact information (address, phone number, 

emails) up-to-date at all times. 

If you have changes to report you may contact the Admissions and Leasing Department 

Monday – Wednesday and Friday between 8:45 am – 4:00 pm via telephone 

(410) 396 – 3225 and via email: habc.hao@habc.org. 
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